
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE – NY FORWARD GRANT 

PROJECTS 

The Village of Aurora Board of Trustees will hold a 

Public Hearing on Monday, September 19, 2022, 

from 4:00 p.m.- 6:00 p.m., in the Aurora Firehouse 

meeting room, 456 Main St, to seek input from the 

public on project options under consideration for 

the NY Forward grant funding.  A tentative list is 

posted on the Village of Aurora website home page, 

www.auroranewyork.us. Village Officials and 

representatives from the Cayuga County 

Department of Planning and Economic 

Development will be present to discuss ideas and 

answer any questions. Board of Trustees special 

meeting to follow. 
 

 

Posted September 13, 2022 

Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk 

http://www.auroranewyork.us/

